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Dear Colleague, 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Strategic ICT Manager at Colmers School & Sixth Form College. This post 
has become vacant due to the promotion of the current post holder. 
 
Colmers is a wonderful, oversubscribed comprehensive school in South West Birmingham, serving an area of 
significant disadvantage. If you are passionate about the potential for education to change children’s life chances and 
committed to ensuring that all children benefit from a great education, then Colmers may well be the right school 
for you! The applicant pack contains some key documents that we hope you will find useful, alongside the wealth of 
information available on our website. 
 
We are looking for a dynamic colleague who will embrace our Colmers #oneteam ethos and values. You will be joining 
a wonderful ICT team, overseen by our Headteacher Emma Leaman with the support of our Strategic Business 
Manager, Becky Carter. We need someone with the vision, the technical expertise and the management skills to 
ensure we benefit fully from effective ICT provision on the next stage of our improvement journey. We are looking 
for someone who go the extra mile to ensure our approach to ICT is outstanding, both within and beyond the 
classroom. 
 
At Colmers, we place great importance on the professional learning and development of all staff within a 
collaborative approach, whether new to the profession or carrying years of experience. You will be hard pressed to 
find a more supportive and generous staff team within which you will play a key role supporting ICT across the school. 
 
The deadline for applications is midday on Monday September 25th. Your application must include a completed 
application form and a letter of application.   In your letter, we would like you to demonstrate that you have the 
skills, experience and qualities we are looking for, in no more than two sides of A4 font size 11+. Please return 
completed application forms to recruitment@colmers.school. 
 
If you have any queries in advance of applying for the post or would like to arrange an informal visit, please do not 
hesitate to contact Emma Powell on 0121 453 1778 or via email at recruitment@colmers.school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms E Leaman 
Headteacher 
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